
 
 
HGIEL/HO/COMPLIANCE/2024-25/355                  07-01-2025 

 
BSE Limited      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                
Dalal Street                                                            
Mumbai- 400 001     
 
Scrip Code- 973671    
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of withdrawal of Credit Rating  
 
In continuation to our earlier announcement dated December 21, 2024 relating to repayment of NCDs in full and 
pursuant to Regulation 51 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we 
would like to inform you that ICRA Limited (“ICRA”) has withdrawn on January 06, 2025 the Long-term rating 
for Non-Convertible Debentures (NCDs) of Rs. 97.00 crore as [ICRA]AA-(Positive). 
 
This is for your information and record. 
   
  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For H.G. Infra Engineering Limited  
 
 
 

Ankita Mehra 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS No. 33288 
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